
SARAH LAWRENCE COLLEGE 
 

Coronavirus Aid, Relief and Economic Security (CARES) Act Higher Education 
Emergency Relief Fund Request 

 
 
In connection with the disbursement of CARES Act and other funds designated 
for student emergency educational relief, Sarah Lawrence College is asking you 
to verify whether or not you incurred additional educational costs and/or 
financial needs associated with the COVID-19 pandemic.  Some examples of 
these costs would include additional travel costs, instructional technology 
costs, unanticipated housing and/or meal costs, etc. 
 
As a consequence of disruptions related to the COVID-19 outbreak, I 
________________________ (ID#_________) incurred additional costs and/or 
financial need associated with my education 
 

 Yes 
 No 

 
The amount of the grant you are eligible to receive is indicated in the email you 
received from the College on May 8, 2020.  The size of the grant reflects a 
number of factors: the amount of funding received by the College through the 
CARES Act Higher Education Emergency Relief Fund, the total number of 
students at the College and existing data on demonstrated financial needs as 
previously reported to the Financial Aid Office.  If you indicate “No” above, you 
will not receive a grant. 
 
Funds should be sent via: 
 

 A check to the following address: 
____________________________________________________________ 

 Electronically to the bank account noted below: 
____________________________________________________________ 

 
Students who may require additional support based upon demonstrated need 
may contact the Dean of Studies office at deanofstudies@sarahlawrence.edu to 
learn more about resources that may be available. 
 
Please press the “submit” button below to complete the verification process. 
 
     [SUBMIT] 
 
 


